MINUTES

Newtown Planning and Zoning Commission

SUBJECT TO APPROVAL

Land Use Office Meeting Room #3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut Special Meeting April 2, 2015

Present: Mr. Mulholland, Mr. Porco and Mr. Ruhs Also present: George Benson, Director of Planning

Clerk: Ms. Fried

The meeting was opened at 11:00 a.m. Notice is made that the entire meeting was taped and can be heard in the Planning and Zoning Office, Meeting Room #3, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut

Mr. Benson described the mandatory referral under CGS #8-24 from the Borough of Newtown Zoning Commission for a proposed amendment to their regulations addressing the need for regulations of public utility installations that do not constitute principal uses.

Mr. Mulholland motioned to approve the referral and an approval letter will be sent by Mr. Mulholland to the Borough. Mr. Ruhs seconded. All if favor.

Vote: Mr. Mulholland Yes

Mr. Porco Yes Mr. Ruhs Yes

ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Mulholland made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Mr. Ruhs. The motion was unanimously approved.

The meeting adjourned at 11:13 a.m.